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A great deal of value is attached to published organic chemistry 
research. That is why, the University of Crete is organising an 
open Workshop on Writing an Organic Synthesis Paper as it is an 
option, or, indeed, often a requirement, to be undertaken by PhD 
students prior to their thesis submission. Novice writers may often 
find their paper is rejected by high quality a peer-reviewed journal 
only because they don’t know the finer nuances involved in writing 
a research paper.  

Tamsyn, a Senior Research Fellow at the University of Crete, has 
published a number of books and papers in the field of Organic 
Synthesis. She will specifically focus on a recent paper by 
Kalaitzakis D. et al., One-pot Synthesis of the Tetracyclic 
Framework of the Aromatic Erythrina Alkaloids from Simple Furans, 
Org. Lett., 2013, 15 (14), pp 3714–3717.  

You are strongly advised to read this paper before you attend the 
workshop.  

 


